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! New Web Page 
 
The Bankruptcy Court has a new electronic look!  Visit 
www.okwb.uscourts.gov to review the new site. 
 

 
 
All of the information that was available on the Court’s old website is available 
on the new site.  The redesign was completed at the request of the 
Administrative Office of the U.S. Courts so that Bankruptcy Court websites 
would have a uniform appearance. 
 
A comment on the recent user survey requested contact information for the 
Clerk’s Office.  Cases are assigned to case administrators by terminal digit.  
For example, a case with the number 14-10015 has the terminal digit of 15.  
You can access a list of assigned terminal digits and phone numbers on the 
Contact Us page, http://www.okwb.uscourts.gov/contact-us.  This information 
appeared on the old site but may have been difficult to find. 
 
Please let us know if you have questions or concerns about the new site. 


